Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

Bob Martinez Center

2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

March 17, 2008

Mr. John Bunyak

Policy, Planning & Permit Review Branch
NPS - Air Quality Division

12795 W. Alameda Parkway

Lakewood, CO 80228

RE: Florida Power and Light Company
West County Energy Center, Unit3
0990646 002-AC, PSD-FL-396 Request for Additional Informatlon

Dear Mr. Bunyak:

Charlie Crist
Governor

Jeff Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

‘Michael W. Sole

Secretary

Attached is your copy of the Florida Power and Light Company, West County Energy
Center Unit 3 response to a request for additional information for your review and
comments. This application is being tracked under pr0]ect number 0990646-002-AC in

the Tallahassee Permitting office. -

Please email comments or questions regarding this project to me at
alvaro linero@dep.state.fl.us or call (850) 488-0114.

Smcerely,

ATA. Lmero, Administrator
Special Projects Section

AA/ew
Enclosure

cc: file

“More Protection, Less Process”
www.dep.state.fl.us



